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17/04/2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year3 Trip to The Tower of London 
 
As part of our History learning in Year 3, we are exploring the topic, Crime and Punishment and as part 
of this we will be visiting The Tower of London, on Wednesday 15th May.  
Whilst at the Tower we will be taking part and engaging in a crime and punishment workshop.          

A costumed presenter from the Tower will help pupils to connect and contrast different stories from 

the Tower’s past, whilst exploring some of the historic spaces used to hold prisoners. In the 

afternoon we will be taking a look around the Tower before coming back to school. 

On the day of this school visit, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 08:40am in school 
uniform. It is advisable that parents check the weather forecast that day and ensure that pupils are 
appropriately dressed.  
We will be taking the train to Tower Hill station and then walking to the Tower, which will be during 
normal school hours. We will be leaving promptly after registration at 09:00am and returning for the 
end of the normal school day.  
 
We will be eating at the venue so children should bring a healthy packed lunch in a disposable bag (no 
glass bottles / plastic containers) and a water bottle. A packed lunch can be provided by the school if 
you tick the box below.  
 
We are asking for a payment of £6.00 to go towards the cost of the workshop. Please pay this via 
ParentPay.  
 
Please complete the permission form by Friday 10th May. 
 
We will require some parent helpers on the day of the trip. If you are interested in volunteering, please 
fill in the tick box below. 
Please understand if a high volume of parents are interested, we will not be able to accommodate all 
parents.  
 
 
I am interested in volunteering to support the Yr3 visit on Wednesday 15th May to The Tower of 
London. 
 
Parent Name/Contact Number/Date of Birth: ________________________________ 
 
 
If you have any questions about the visit, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Ms Simmonds and Ms Cable  
Year 3 Class Teachers 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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